
  
 
 
 

Wednesday, December 04, 2024 
 
 
 
D&D Club 
Calling all D&D Club members.  The Dungeon Masters are trained and it's time to get our game 
on!  Everyone interested in playing with the D&D Club should meet in Mr. Holbrook's room - room 120 
- at 2:45 pm this Friday.  Please see the D&D Club's Teams page for more information and talk to Mr. 
Holbrook if you have questions.   
 
Winter Fair 
Get ready to see all the excellent entrepreneur creations from the Owl team on Friday December 13th 
in the MPR. You will come down with your team to check out all the great items made by the Owl 
team businesses! Bring small change to buy some gifts for friends or something special for yourself!  
 
Beautification Club 
Attention all beautification club members....THE BLACK PAPER HAS ARRIVED!  Meet today in the 
Outdoor Ed room at lunch.   
 
Open Gym 
Attention grade 8s, there will be open gym basketball today at lunch. See you there! 
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